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The Queer Child, or Growing Sideways in the Twentieth Century Kathryn Bond
Stockton 2009-01-01 Children are thoroughly, shockingly queer, as Kathryn Bond
Stockton explains in The Queer Child, where she examines children’s
strangeness, even some children’s subliminal “gayness,” in the twentieth
century. Estranging, broadening, darkening forms of children emerge as this
book illuminates the child queered by innocence, the child queered by color,
the child queered by Freud, the child queered by money, and the grown
homosexual metaphorically seen as a child (or as an animal), alongside the gay
child. What might the notion of a “gay” child do to conceptions of the child?
How might it outline the pain, closets, emotional labors, sexual motives, and
sideways movements that attend all children, however we deny it? Engaging and
challenging the work of sociologists, legal theorists, and historians, Stockton
coins the term “growing sideways” to describe ways of growing that defy the
usual sense of growing “up” in a linear trajectory toward full stature,
marriage, reproduction, and the relinquishing of childish ways. Growing
sideways is a mode of irregular growth involving odd lingerings, wayward paths,
and fertile delays. Contending that children’s queerness is rendered and
explored best in fictional forms, including literature, film, and television,
Stockton offers dazzling readings of works ranging from novels by Henry James,
Radclyffe Hall, Virginia Woolf, Djuna Barnes, and Vladimir Nabokov to the
movies Guess Who’s Coming to Dinner, The Hanging Garden, Heavenly Creatures,
Hoop Dreams, and the 2005 remake of Willy Wonka and the Chocolate Factory. The
result is a fascinating look at children’s masochism, their interactions with
pedophiles and animals, their unfathomable, hazy motives (leading them at times
into sex, seduction, delinquency, and murder), their interracial appetites, and
their love of consumption and destruction through the alluring economy of
candy.
Beasts of Ruin Ayana Gray 2022-07-26 In this much anticipated follow up to New
York Times bestselling Beasts of Prey, Koffi’s powers grow stronger and Ekon’s
secrets turn darker as they face the god of death. Koffi has saved her city and
the boy she loves, but at a terrible price. Now a servant to the cunning god of
death, she must use her newfound power to further his continental conquest, or
risk the safety of her home and loved ones. As she reluctantly learns to
survive amidst unexpected friends and foes, she will also have to choose
between the life—and love—she once had, or the one she could have, if she truly
embraces her dangerous gifts. Cast out from the only home he’s ever known, Ekon
is forced to strike new and unconventional alliances to find and rescue Koffi
before it’s too late. But as he gets closer to the realm of death each day, so
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too does he draw nearer to a terrible truth—one that could cost everything.
Koffi and Ekon—separated by land, sea, and gods—will have to risk everything to
reunite again. But the longer they’re kept apart, the more each of their
loyalties are tested. Soon, both may have to reckon with changing hearts—and
maybe, changing destinies.
Directing the Documentary Michael Rabiger 2009 Michael Rabiger guides the
reader through the stages required to conceive, edit and produce a documentary.
He also provides advice on the law, ethics and authorship as well as career
possibilities and finding work.
Avidly Reads Making Out Kathryn Bond Stockton 2019-10-08 Avidly Reads is a
series of short books about how culture makes us feel. Founded in 2012 by Sarah
Blackwood and Sarah Mesle, Avidly—an online magazine supported by the Los
Angeles Review of Books—specializes in short-form critical essays devoted to
thinking and feeling. Avidly Reads is an exciting new series featuring books
that are part memoir, part cultural criticism, each bringing to life the
author’s emotional relationship to a cultural artifact or experience. Avidly
Reads invites us to explore the surprising pleasures and obstacles of everyday
life. Mid-kiss, do you ever wonder who you are, who you’re kissing, where it’s
leading? It can feel luscious, libidinal, friendly, but are we trying to make
out something through our kissing? For Kathryn Bond Stockton, making out is a
prism through which to look at the cultural and political forces of our world:
race, economics, childhood, books, and movies. Making Out is Stockton’s memoir
about a non-binary childhood before that idea existed in her world. We think
about kissing as we accompany Stockton to the bedroom, to the closet, to the
playground, to the movies, and to solitary moments with a book, the ultimate
source of pleasure.
Avidly Reads Poetry Jacquelyn Ardam 2022-04-05 “Poetry has leapt out of its
world and into the world” Poetry is everywhere. From Amanda Gorman performing
“The Hill We Climb” before the nation at Joe Biden’s Presidential inauguration,
to poems regularly going viral on Instagram and Twitter, more Americans are
reading and interacting with poetry than ever before. Avidly Reads Poetry is an
ode to poetry and the worlds that come into play around the different ways it
is written and shared. Mixing literary and cultural criticism with the author’s
personal and often intimate relationship with poetry, Avidly Reads Poetry
breathes life into poems of every genre—from alphabet poems and Shakespeare’s
sonnets to Claudia Rankine’s Citizen and Rupi Kaur’s Instapoetry—and asks: How
do poems come to us? How do they make us feel and think and act when they do?
Who and what is poetry for? Who does poetry include and exclude, and what can
we learn from it? Each section links a reason why we might read poetry with a
type of poem to help us think about how poems are embedded in our lives, in our
loves, our educations, our politics, and our social media, sometimes in spite
of, and sometimes very much because of, the nation we live in. Part of the
Avidly Reads series, this slim book gives us a new way of looking at American
culture. With the singular blend of personal reflection and cultural criticism
featured in the series, Avidly Reads Poetry shatters the wall between poetry
and “the rest of us.”
Caught Up Amir Abrams 2014-11-25 School's out and sixteen year-old Kennedy
Simms is bored. That could be a recipe for disaster. . . Good girls don't go to
real parties, like the ones in the hood. Or rock bangin' clothes. Or stay out
as long as they want. But I'm sick of my parents' rules and being the perfect
little boring suburban princess. It's my life, right? I've decided to have some
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fun for a change, hitting the streets with my new bestie, Sasha. Best of all,
my new gangsta-fine boo, Malik, knows how to treat me right, spoils me like I
deserve, and is someone I can finally call my own. Sure, living the life and
being with Malik is getting me into mad-crazy trouble. And if I don't tell the
truth about him, I could go to prison. But a good ride-or-die girl never
snitches. And as long as my friends and my man stick by me, nothing can go
wrong, right? "A drama-filled cautionary tale about getting in too deep." -Publishers Weekly on Crazy Love "Abrams again tantalizes us, getting into the
mind-set of the young, gifted and beautiful." --RT Book Reviews on The Girl of
His Dreams
Poor Economics Abhijit Banerjee 2012-03-27 The winners of the Nobel Prize in
Economics upend the most common assumptions about how economics works in this
gripping and disruptive portrait of how poor people actually live. Why do the
poor borrow to save? Why do they miss out on free life-saving immunizations,
but pay for unnecessary drugs? In Poor Economics, Abhijit V. Banerjee and
Esther Duflo, two award-winning MIT professors, answer these questions based on
years of field research from around the world. Called "marvelous, rewarding" by
the Wall Street Journal, the book offers a radical rethinking of the economics
of poverty and an intimate view of life on 99 cents a day. Poor Economics shows
that creating a world without poverty begins with understanding the daily
decisions facing the poor.
Too Good to Be Real Melonie Johnson 2021-07-06 "The perfect combination of
sweet, sexy, and make-you-grin moments." - Lyssa Kay Adams, author of The
Bromance Book Club "An ode to everything we love about rom-coms." - Alexis
Daria, author of You Had Me at Hola In her trade paperback debut, Melonie
Johnson brings her signature humor, sexy romance, and strong female friendships
in this hilarious romantic comedy about finding perfectly imperfect love, Too
Good to Be Real. She plans to prove there's a dozen reasons why life isn't like
a romantic comedy, only to discover the one reason it is... While her friends
wish for meet cutes worthy of their favorite rom-coms, Julia is ready to give
up on love. Swiping right has replaced getting swept off your feet and good
old-fashioned romance has become, well, old-fashioned. A writer for a popular
website, love becomes the last thing on her mind when impending layoffs
threaten her job. As Julia searches for the ultimate pitch to impress her boss,
she stumbles upon a resort offering guests a chance to live out their romantic
comedy dreams. Real life dating is so bleak, who wouldn't want to spend a week
in a fantasy rom-com world with your best friends? At the resort, Julia
literally falls into a not-quite-meet-cute involving an aggressive seagull and
an adorably awkward guy named Luke who is also participating in the rom-com
experience. Julia hides the fact she is there to do a story, but Luke harbors a
few secrets of his own. Among further encounters with thieving seagulls, a
gaggle of corgis, kisses in the rain, and even a karaoke serenade, their
feelings deepen quickly. But could their love be real when they haven't been
honest about their true identities? Once the fantasy is over, can they have a
relationship in the real world?
Making It Norman Podhoretz 2017-04-11 A controversial memoir about American
intellectual life and academia and the relationship between politics, money,
and education. Norman Podhoretz, the son of Jewish immigrants, grew up in the
tough Brownsville section of Brooklyn, attended Columbia University on a
scholarship, and later received degrees from the Jewish Theological Seminary
and Cambridge University. Making It is his blistering account of fighting his
way out of Brooklyn and into, then out of, the Ivory Tower, of his military
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service, and finally of his induction into the ranks of what he calls “the
Family,” the small group of left-wing and largely Jewish critics and writers
whose opinions came to dominate and increasingly politicize the American
literary scene in the fifties and sixties. It is a Balzacian story of raw
talent and relentless and ruthless ambition. It is also a closely observed and
in many ways still-pertinent analysis of the tense and more than a little
duplicitous relationship that exists in America between intellect and
imagination, money, social status, and power. The Family responded to the book
with outrage, and Podhoretz soon turned no less angrily on them, becoming the
fierce neoconservative he remains to this day. Fifty years after its first
publication, this controversial and legendary book remains a riveting
autobiography, a book that can be painfully revealing about the complex
convictions and needs of a complicated man as well as a fascinating and
essential document of mid-century American cultural life.
Metro Girl Janet Evanovich 2004 When her wild and womanizing younger brother
goes missing in southern Florida, Alexandra Barnaby endures humidity, sunburn,
and bugs in her search for him alongside Sam Hooker, who believes Barnaby's
brother has stolen his boat.
Sorted Books Nina Katchadourian 2013-02-08 Delighting in the look and feel of
books, conceptual artist Nina Katchadourian's playful photographic series
proves that books' covers—or more specifically, their spines—can speak volumes.
Over the past two decades, Katchadourian has perused libraries across the
globe, selecting, stacking, and photographing groupings of two, three, four, or
five books so that their titles can be read as sentences, creating whimsical
narratives from the text found there. Thought-provoking, clever, and at times
laugh-out-loud funny (one cluster of titles from the Akron Museum of Art's
research library consists of: Primitive Art/Just Imagine/Picasso/Raised by
Wolves), Sorted Books is an enthralling collection of visual poems full of wry
wit and bookish smarts.
Avidly Reads Opera Alison Kinney 2021-10-12 "In times of delirious, madcap fun
and political turmoil, opera fans have expressed their passion by dispatching
records into the cosmos, building fairy-tale castles, and singing together
through the arduous work of social justice. OPERA welcomes readers and
listeners to a community full of friendship, passion, critique-and always,
beautiful music"-Avidly Reads Board Games Eric Thurm 2019-10-08 Avidly Reads is a series of
short books about how culture makes us feel. Founded in 2012 by Sarah Blackwood
and Sarah Mesle, Avidly—an online magazine supported by the Los Angeles Review
of Books—specializes in short-form critical essays devoted to thinking and
feeling. Avidly Reads is an exciting new series featuring books that are part
memoir, part cultural criticism, each bringing to life the author’s emotional
relationship to a cultural artifact or experience. Avidly Reads invites us to
explore the surprising pleasures and obstacles of everyday life. Writer and
critic Eric Thurm digs deep into his own experience as a board game enthusiast
to explore the emotional and social rules that games create and reveal, telling
a series of stories about a pastime that is also about relationships. From the
outdated gender roles in Life and Mystery Date to the cutthroat, capitalist
priorities of Monopoly and its socialist counterpart, Class Struggle, Thurm
thinks through his ongoing rivalries with his siblings and ponders the ways
games both upset and enforce hierarchies and relationships—from the familial to
the geopolitical. Like sitting down at the table for family game night, Board
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Games is an engaging book of twists and turns, trivia, and nostalgia.
Beautiful Bottom, Beautiful Shame Kathryn Bond Stockton 2006-07-19 DIVThe
relationship between black queer subjects and debasement as portrayed within
popular culture texts and films./div
Long Story Short Serena Kaylor 2022-07-26 “Like the best of the Bard himself,
Long Story Short combines dazzling repartee with iconic, nuanced characters and
the kind of charged, perfectly paced romance fit for the world stage...a
sparkling Shakespearean homage and a wonderful debut.” —Emily Wibberley and
Austin Siegemund-Broka, authors of Always Never Yours In Serena Kaylor's
sparkling debut, a homeschooled math genius finds herself out of her element at
a theater summer camp and learns that life—and love—can’t be lived by the
(text)book. Growing up homeschooled in Berkeley, California, Beatrice Quinn has
always dreamed of discovering new mathematical challenges at Oxford University.
She always thought the hardest part would be getting in, not convincing her
parents to let her go. But while math has always made sense to Beatrice, making
friends is a problem she hasn’t been able to solve. Before her parents will
send her halfway across the world, she has to prove she won’t spend the next
four years hiding in the library. The compromise: the Connecticut Shakespearean
Summer Academy and a detailed list of teenage milestones to check off. If
Beatrice wants to live out her Oxford dream, she has to survive six weeks in
the role of “normal teenager” first. Unfortunately, hearts and hormones don't
follow any equations. When she's adopted by a group of eclectic theater kids,
and immediately makes an enemy of the popular—and annoyingly gorgeous—British
son of the camp’s founders, Beatrice quickly learns that relationships are
trickier than calculus. With her future on the line, this girl genius stumbles
through illicit parties, double dog dares, and more than her fair share of
Shakespeare. But before the final curtain falls, will Beatrice realize there’s
more to life than what she can find in the pages of a book?
Light from Heaven Jan Karon 2008-04-25 Now available in large print—Father Tim
takes on a new challenge in this inspirational installment in the beloved
Mitford series by the #1 New York Times bestselling author of Bathed in Prayer.
Father Tim Kavanagh has been asked to “come up higher” more than once. But he’s
never been asked to do the impossible—until now. The retired Episcopal priest
takes on the revival of a mountain church that’s been closed for forty years.
Meanwhile, in Mitford, he’s sent on a hunt for hidden treasure, and two beloved
friends are called to come up higher as well. As Father Tim finds, there are
still plenty of heartfelt surprises, dear friends old and new, and the most
important lesson of all: It’s never too late.
The Dangerous Book for Boys Conn Iggulden 2007-05-01 The bestselling book for
every boy from eight to eighty, covering essential boyhood skills such as
building tree houses*, learning how to fish, finding true north, and even
answering the age old question of what the big deal with girls is. In this
digital age there is still a place for knots, skimming stones and stories of
incredible courage. This book recaptures Sunday afternoons, stimulates
curiosity, and makes for great father-son activities. The brothers Conn and Hal
have put together a wonderful collection of all things that make being young or
young at heart fun—building go-carts and electromagnets, identifying insects
and spiders, and flying the world's best paper airplanes. The completely
revised American Edition includes: The Greatest Paper Airplane in the World The
Seven Wonders of the Ancient World The Five Knots Every Boy Should Know
Stickball Slingshots Fossils Building a Treehouse* Making a Bow and Arrow
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Fishing (revised with US Fish) Timers and Tripwires Baseball's "Most Valuable
Players" Famous Battles-Including Lexington and Concord, The Alamo, and
Gettysburg Spies-Codes and Ciphers Making a Go-Cart Navajo Code Talkers'
Dictionary Girls Cloud Formations The States of the U.S. Mountains of the U.S.
Navigation The Declaration of Independence Skimming Stones Making a Periscope
The Ten Commandments Common US Trees Timeline of American History * For more
information on building treehouses, visit www.treehouse-books.com and
www.stilesdesigns.com or see "Treehouses You Can Actually Build" by David
Stiles
The Quick Lauren Owen 2014-06-17 NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
SLATE • Includes an exclusive conversation between Lev Grossman and Lauren Owen
For fans of Anne Rice, The Historian, and The Night Circus, an astonishing
debut, a novel of epic scope and suspense that conjures up all the magic and
menace of Victorian London 1892: James Norbury, a shy would-be poet newly down
from Oxford, finds lodging with a charming young aristocrat. Through this new
friendship, he is introduced to the drawing-rooms of high society and finds
love in an unexpected quarter. Then, suddenly, he vanishes without a trace.
Alarmed, his sister, Charlotte, sets out from their crumbling country estate
determined to find him. In the sinister, labyrinthine London that greets her,
she uncovers a hidden, supernatural city populated by unforgettable characters:
a female rope walker turned vigilante, a street urchin with a deadly secret,
and the chilling “Doctor Knife.” But the answer to her brother’s disappearance
ultimately lies within the doors of the exclusive, secretive Aegolius Club,
whose predatory members include the most ambitious, and most bloodthirsty, men
in England. In her first novel, Lauren Owen has created a fantastical world
that is both beguiling and terrifying. The Quick will establish her as one of
fiction’s most dazzling talents. Look for special features inside. Join the
Random House Reader’s Circle for author chats and more. “A suspenseful,
gloriously atmospheric first novel, and a feast of gothic storytelling that is
impossible to resist.”—Kate Atkinson “A cracking good read . . . Owen takes the
gothic conventions of the vampire novel in a refreshing new direction.”—Deborah
Harkness, author of A Discovery of Witches and The Book of Life “A good oldfashioned vampire novel . . . What fun.”—The New York Times Book Review
(Editor’s Choice) “The Quick is that rare book that reviewers and readers live
for: both plot- and character-driven, a stay-up-all-night reading romp. . . .
This is elegant, witty, force-of-nature writing.”—The Dallas Morning News “The
book’s energy, its wide reach and rich detail make it a confident example of
the ‘unputdownable’ novel.”—The Economist “A seamless blend of Victorian London
and rich imagination.”—Tana French, author of In the Woods “A thrilling tale .
. . This book will give you chills even on a hot day.”—Minneapolis Star Tribune
“Stylishly sinister . . . will have you sleeping with the lights on.”—O: The
Oprah Magazine “A sly and glittering addition to the literature of the
macabre.”—Hilary Mantel, author of Wolf Hall “A big, sly bucketful of the most
tremendous fun . . . [Owen] weaves what’s here with what’s beyond as easily as
J. K. Rowling does.”—Slate “[An author of] prodigious gifts . . . Owen captures
Dickens’s London with glee and produces a number of characters Dickens would be
happy to call his own.”—Pittsburgh Post-Gazette
Avidly Reads Passages Michelle D. Commander 2021-02-02 "What is the value of
Black life in America?" In Avidly Reads Passages, Michelle D. Commander plies
four freighted modes of travel—the slave ship, train, automobile, and bus—to
map the mobility of her ancestors over the past five centuries. In the process,
she refreshes the conventional American travel narrative by telling an urgent
story about how history shapes what moves us, as well as what prevents so many
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Black Americans from moving or being moved. Anchored in her maternal kin’s long
history on and alongside plantations in rural South Carolina, Commander
explores her family members’ ability and inability to navigate safely through
space, time, and emotion, detailing how Black lives were shaped by the actual
vehicles that promised an escape from the confines of American racism, yet
nearly always failed to deliver on those promises. Using personal and public
archives, Avidly Reads Passages unfolds distinct histories of transatlantic
slavery ships, the possibilities presented by rail lines in the Reconstruction
South, the fateful legacies of school busing, and the ways that Black Americans
attempted to negotiate their automobility, including through the use of road
and travel compendiums such as Travelguide and The Negro Motorist Green Book.
In order to understand the intricacies of slavery and its aftermath, Commander
began her exploration with the hope of engaging with the difficult evidences
and stubborn gaps in her family’s genealogy; what she produced is a biting and
elegiac reflection on working-class life in the Black South. Commander
demonstrates that the forms of intimidation, brutality, surveillance, and
restriction used to control Black mobility have merely evolved since slavery,
marking Black life writ large in America, with neither the passage of time nor
the passage of laws assuring true and adequate racial progress. Despite this
bleak observation, Commander catalogs and celebrates, through affecting stories
about her beloved South Carolina community, the compelling strivings of
Southern Black people to survive by holding on firmly to family, and their
faith that new worlds could be imagined, created, and traveled to someday. Part
of the Avidly Reads series, this slim book gives us a new way of looking at
American culture. With the singular blend of personal reflection and cultural
criticism featured in the series, Avidly Reads Passages offers a unique lens
through which to capture the intricacies of Black life.
The Twilight Lord Bertrice Small 2012-05-01 Lara, Domina of Terah, has
mysteriously disappeared, and Magnus Hauk is frantic to find his beloved wife.
When no trace of her can be discovered, he turns to two strong allies—Prince
Kaliq of the Shadows and Ilona, the most powerful of the faerie queens.
Meanwhile, Kol—the Twilight Lord—revels in his victory. The exquisite Domina is
now in his possession, and her powers will soon help him to conquer first Hetar
and then Terah. But Lara will not stand for his treachery, even as she is
seduced by his charisma. She calls on all of her strength—and the passion in
her heart—to once again rise to the challenge of her destiny.
The Luckiest Girl Beverly Cleary 2009-10-06 A classic coming-of-age love story
from beloved Newbery Medal winner Beverly Cleary. Sixteen-year-old Shelley
Latham longs for her junior year of high school to be different from the
stifling sameness of the years before. When she is sent from Oregon to
California to stay with friends of the family for the school year, she gets her
wish. Right away, Shelley’s pretty looks and “Northern” ways endear her to her
new classmates, including Hartley, the student body president. Meanwhile,
Shelley sets her heart on star basketball player Philip—and when he asks her
out, everything seems perfect. Shelley truly is the luckiest girl…but is it
Philip or Hartley whom she really loves?
Romance's Rival Talia Schaffer 2016 "Academic study about marriage and
courtship in the Victorian novel. It discusses works by Jane Austen, George
Eliot, Charlotte Yonge, and Margaret Oliphant, among others" -Fabulous Madison Moore 2018-01-01 An exploration of what it means to be
fabulous--and why eccentric style, fashion, and creativity are more political
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than ever Prince once told us not to hate him 'cause he's fabulous. But what
does it mean to be fabulous? Is fabulous style only about labels, narcissism,
and selfies--looking good and feeling gorgeous? Or can acts of fabulousness be
political gestures, too? What are the risks of fabulousness? And in what ways
is fabulous style a defiant response to the struggles of living while
marginalized? madison moore answers these questions in a timely and fascinating
book that explores how queer, brown, and other marginalized outsiders use
ideas, style, and creativity in everyday life. Moving from catwalks and
nightclubs to the street, moore dialogues with a range of fabulous and creative
powerhouses, including DJ Vjuan Allure, voguing superstar Lasseindra Ninja,
fashion designer Patricia Field, performance artist Alok Vaid-Menon, and a wide
range of other aesthetic rebels from the worlds of art, fashion, and nightlife.
In a riveting synthesis of autobiography, cultural analysis, and ethnography,
moore positions fabulousness as a form of cultural criticism that allows those
who perform it to thrive in a world where they are not supposed to exist.
Culture Making Andy Crouch 2013-10-24 The only way to change culture is to
create culture. Andy Crouch unleashes a stirring manifesto calling Christians
to be culture makers. He unpacks the complexities of how culture works and
gives us tools for cultivating and creating culture in partnership with God's
own making and transforming of culture.
Avidly Reads Guilty Pleasures Arielle Zibrak 2021-05-04 "Avidly Reads Guilty
Pleasures reclaims the femme fictions dismissed as "trash" to celebrate the
surprisingly cathartic pleasures of domination, privilege, and the material
trappings of patriarchal culture"-Luck of the Draw Piers Anthony 2013-10 Summoned to Xanth as part of a Demon
wager, Bryce is transported out of his aged body and granted youth and magic in
exchange for his agreement to woo and marry a reluctant Princess Harmony.
When Breath Becomes Air Paul Kalanithi 2016-01-12 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• PULITZER PRIZE FINALIST • This inspiring, exquisitely observed memoir finds
hope and beauty in the face of insurmountable odds as an idealistic young
neurosurgeon attempts to answer the question What makes a life worth living?
NAMED ONE OF PASTE’S BEST MEMOIRS OF THE DECADE • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS
OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • People • NPR • The Washington
Post • Slate • Harper’s Bazaar • Time Out New York • Publishers Weekly •
BookPage Finalist for the PEN Center USA Literary Award in Creative Nonfiction
and the Books for a Better Life Award in Inspirational Memoir At the age of
thirty-six, on the verge of completing a decade’s worth of training as a
neurosurgeon, Paul Kalanithi was diagnosed with stage IV lung cancer. One day
he was a doctor treating the dying, and the next he was a patient struggling to
live. And just like that, the future he and his wife had imagined evaporated.
When Breath Becomes Air chronicles Kalanithi’s transformation from a naïve
medical student “possessed,” as he wrote, “by the question of what, given that
all organisms die, makes a virtuous and meaningful life” into a neurosurgeon at
Stanford working in the brain, the most critical place for human identity, and
finally into a patient and new father confronting his own mortality. What makes
life worth living in the face of death? What do you do when the future, no
longer a ladder toward your goals in life, flattens out into a perpetual
present? What does it mean to have a child, to nurture a new life as another
fades away? These are some of the questions Kalanithi wrestles with in this
profoundly moving, exquisitely observed memoir. Paul Kalanithi died in March
2015, while working on this book, yet his words live on as a guide and a gift
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to us all. “I began to realize that coming face to face with my own mortality,
in a sense, had changed nothing and everything,” he wrote. “Seven words from
Samuel Beckett began to repeat in my head: ‘I can’t go on. I’ll go on.’” When
Breath Becomes Air is an unforgettable, life-affirming reflection on the
challenge of facing death and on the relationship between doctor and patient,
from a brilliant writer who became both.
We Are Data John Cheney-Lippold 2017-05-02 What identity means in an
algorithmic age: how it works, how our lives are controlled by it, and how we
can resist it Algorithms are everywhere, organizing the near limitless data
that exists in our world. Derived from our every search, like, click, and
purchase, algorithms determine the news we get, the ads we see, the information
accessible to us and even who our friends are. These complex configurations not
only form knowledge and social relationships in the digital and physical world,
but also determine who we are and who we can be, both on and offline.
Algorithms create and recreate us, using our data to assign and reassign our
gender, race, sexuality, and citizenship status. They can recognize us as
celebrities or mark us as terrorists. In this era of ubiquitous surveillance,
contemporary data collection entails more than gathering information about us.
Entities like Google, Facebook, and the NSA also decide what that information
means, constructing our worlds and the identities we inhabit in the process. We
have little control over who we algorithmically are. Our identities are made
useful not for us—but for someone else. Through a series of entertaining and
engaging examples, John Cheney-Lippold draws on the social constructions of
identity to advance a new understanding of our algorithmic identities. We Are
Data will educate and inspire readers who want to wrest back some freedom in
our increasingly surveilled and algorithmically-constructed world.
Avidly Reads Making Out Kathryn Bond Stockton 2019-10-08 Avidly Reads is a
series of short books about how culture makes us feel. Founded in 2012 by Sarah
Blackwood and Sarah Mesle, Avidly—an online magazine supported by the Los
Angeles Review of Books—specializes in short-form critical essays devoted to
thinking and feeling. Avidly Reads is an exciting new series featuring books
that are part memoir, part cultural criticism, each bringing to life the
author’s emotional relationship to a cultural artifact or experience. Avidly
Reads invites us to explore the surprising pleasures and obstacles of everyday
life. Mid-kiss, do you ever wonder who you are, who you’re kissing, where it’s
leading? It can feel luscious, libidinal, friendly, but are we trying to make
out something through our kissing? For Kathryn Bond Stockton, making out is a
prism through which to look at the cultural and political forces of our world:
race, economics, childhood, books, and movies. Making Out is Stockton’s memoir
about a non-binary childhood before that idea existed in her world. We think
about kissing as we accompany Stockton to the bedroom, to the closet, to the
playground, to the movies, and to solitary moments with a book, the ultimate
source of pleasure.
The New Mutants Ramzi Fawaz 2016-01-22 How fantasy meets reality as popular
culture evolves and ignites postwar gender, sexual, and race revolutions. 2017
The Association for the Studies of the Present Book Prize Finalist Mention,
2017 Lora Romero First Book Award Presented by the American Studies Association
Winner of the 2012 CLAGS Fellowship Award for Best First Book Project in LGBT
Studies In 1964, noted literary critic Leslie Fiedler described American youth
as “new mutants,” social rebels severing their attachments to American culture
to remake themselves in their own image. 1960s comic book creators,
anticipating Fiedler, began to morph American superheroes from icons of
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nationalism and white masculinity into actual mutant outcasts, defined by their
genetic difference from ordinary humanity. These powerful misfits and “freaks”
soon came to embody the social and political aspirations of America’s most
marginalized groups, including women, racial and sexual minorities, and the
working classes. In The New Mutants, Ramzi Fawaz draws upon queer theory to
tell the story of these monstrous fantasy figures and how they grapple with
radical politics from Civil Rights and The New Left to Women’s and Gay
Liberation Movements. Through a series of comic book case studies – including
The Justice League of America, The Fantastic Four, The X-Men, and The New
Mutants –alongside late 20th century fan writing, cultural criticism, and
political documents, Fawaz reveals how the American superhero modeled new forms
of social belonging that counterculture youth would embrace in the 1960s and
after. The New Mutants provides the first full-length study to consider the
relationship between comic book fantasy and radical politics in the modern
United States.
Black Ops Ric Prado 2022-03-01 The Explosive National Bestseller A memoir by
the highest-ranking covert warrior to lift the veil of secrecy and offer a
glimpse into the shadow wars that America has fought since the Vietnam Era.
Enrique Prado found himself in his first firefight at age seven. The son of a
middle-class Cuban family caught in the midst of the Castro Revolution, his
family fled their war-torn home for the hope of a better life in America. Fifty
years later, the Cuban refugee retired from the Central Intelligence Agency as
the CIA equivalent of a two-star general. Black Ops is the story of Ric’s
legendary career that spanned two eras, the Cold War and the Age of Terrorism.
Operating in the shadows, Ric and his fellow CIA officers fought a little-seen
and virtually unknown war to keep USA safe from those who would do it harm.
After duty stations in Central, South America, and the Philippines, Black Ops
follows Ric into the highest echelons of the CIA’s headquarters at Langley,
Virginia. In late 1995, he became Deputy Chief of Station and co-founding
member of the Bin Laden Task Force. Three years later, after serving as head of
Korean Operations, Ric took on one of the most dangerous missions of his
career: to re-establish a once-abandoned CIA station inside a hostile nation
long since considered a front line of the fight against Islamic terrorism. He
and his team carried out covert operations and developed assets that proved
pivotal in the coming War on Terror. A harrowing memoir of life in the shadowy
world of assassins, terrorists, spies and revolutionaries, Black Ops is a
testament to the courage, creativity and dedication of the Agency’s Special
Activities Group and its elite shadow warriors.
Avidly Reads Theory Jordan Alexander Stein 2019-10-08 Avidly Reads is a series
of short books about how culture makes us feel. Founded in 2012 by Sarah
Blackwood and Sarah Mesle, Avidly—an online magazine supported by the Los
Angeles Review of Books—specializes in short-form critical essays devoted to
thinking and feeling. Avidly Reads is an exciting new series featuring books
that are part memoir, part cultural criticism, each bringing to life the
author’s emotional relationship to a cultural artifact or experience. Avidly
Reads invites us to explore the surprising pleasures and obstacles of everyday
life. This is a story about the emotional lives of ideas. As an avowed “theory
head,” Jordan Alexander Stein confronts a contradiction: that the abstract, and
often frustrating rigors of theory also produced a sense of pride and identity
for him and his friends: an idea of how to be and a way to live. Although Stein
explains what theory is, this is not an introduction or a how-to. Organized
around five ways that theory makes us feel—silly, stupid, sexy, seething and
stuck—Stein travels back to the late nineties to tell a story of coming of age
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at a particular moment and to measure how that moment lives on now.
Nine Pints Rose George 2018-10-23 An eye-opening exploration of blood, the
lifegiving substance with the power of taboo, the value of diamonds and the
promise of breakthrough science Blood carries life, yet the sight of it makes
people faint. It is a waste product and a commodity pricier than oil. It can
save lives and transmit deadly infections. Each one of us has roughly nine
pints of it, yet many don’t even know their own blood type. And for all its
ubiquitousness, the few tablespoons of blood discharged by 800 million women
are still regarded as taboo: menstruation is perhaps the single most demonized
biological event. Rose George, author of The Big Necessity, is renowned for her
intrepid work on topics that are invisible but vitally important. In Nine
Pints, she takes us from ancient practices of bloodletting to the breakthough
of the "liquid biopsy," which promises to diagnose cancer and other diseases
with a simple blood test. She introduces Janet Vaughan, who set up the world’s
first system of mass blood donation during the Blitz, and Arunachalam
Muruganantham, known as “Menstrual Man” for his work on sanitary pads for
developing countries. She probes the lucrative business of plasma transfusions,
in which the US is known as the “OPEC of plasma.” And she looks to the future,
as researchers seek to bring synthetic blood to a hospital near you. Spanning
science and politics, stories and global epidemics, Nine Pints reveals our
life's blood in an entirely new light. Nine Pints was named one of Bill Gates
recommended summer reading titles for 2019.
Bamboo People Mitali Perkins 2012-07-01 Two Burmese boys, one a Karenni refugee
and the other the son of an imprisoned Burmese doctor, meet in the jungle and
in order to survive they must learn to trust each other.
Avidly Reads Opera Alison Kinney 2021-10-12 “Opera is community, comfort, art,
voice, breath, life. It’s hope.” All art exists to make life more bearable. For
Alison Kinney, it was the wild, fantastical world of opera that transformed her
listening and her life. Whether we’re listening for the first time or
revisiting the arias that first stole our hearts, Avidly Reads Opera welcomes
readers and listeners to a community full of friendship, passion, critique—and,
always, beautiful music. In times of delirious, madcap fun and political
turmoil, opera fans have expressed their passion by dispatching records into
the cosmos, building fairy-tale castles, and singing together through the
arduous work of social activism. Avidly Reads Opera is a love letter to the
music and those who love it, complete with playlists, a crowdsourced tip sheet
from ultra-fans to newbies, and stories of the turbulent, genre-busting, and
often hilarious history of opera and its audiences. Across five acts—and the
requisite intermission—Alison Kinney takes us everywhere opera’s rich melodies
are heard, from the cozy bedrooms of listeners at home, to exclusive music
festivals, to protests, and even prisons. Part of the Avidly Reads series, this
slim book gives us a new way of looking at culture. With the singular blend of
personal reflection and cultural criticism featured in the series, Avidly Reads
Opera is an homage to the marvelous, sensational world of opera for the casual
viewer.
Wherever You Go, There You Are Jon Kabat-Zinn 2009-07-01 No matter how busy you
are, find quiet reflective moments in your life—and reduce your stress levels
drastically—with this classic bestselling guide from a mindfulness expert. When
Wherever You Go, There You Are was first published in 1994, no one could have
predicted that the book would launch itself onto bestseller lists nationwide
and sell over 750,000 copies to date. Ten years later, the book continues to
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change lives. In honor of the book's 10th anniversary, Hyperion is proud to be
releasing the book with a new afterword by the author, and to share this
wonderful book with an even larger audience.
Avidly Reads Poetry Jacquelyn Ardam 2022-04-05 "More Americans are reading
poetry in the 21st century than ever before. This books asks: how do poems come
to us? How do they make us feel and think and act when they do? Who and what is
poetry for? Who does poetry include and exclude, and what can we learn from it?
Each chapter links a reason why we might read poetry (to want, to learn, to
resist, to soothe) with a type of poem (the sonnet, the alphabet poem, the
documentary poem, the internet poem). Through readings of poems written in
English from Shakespeare through today, and through reading the American
cultures in which we read them, the book thinks about how poems are embedded in
our lives: in our loves, our educations, our politics, and our social media,
sometimes in spite of, and sometimes very much because of the nation we live
in"-Avid Reader Robert Gottlieb 2016-09-13 A spirited and revealing memoir by the
most celebrated editor of his time After editing The Columbia Review, staging
plays at Cambridge, and a stint in the greeting-card department of Macy's,
Robert Gottlieb stumbled into a job at Simon and Schuster. By the time he left
to run Alfred A. Knopf a dozen years later, he was the editor in chief, having
discovered and edited Catch-22 and The American Way of Death, among other
bestsellers. At Knopf, Gottlieb edited an astonishing list of authors,
including Toni Morrison, John Cheever, Doris Lessing, John le Carré, Michael
Crichton, Lauren Bacall, Katharine Graham, Robert Caro, Nora Ephron, and Bill
Clinton--not to mention Bruno Bettelheim and Miss Piggy. In Avid Reader,
Gottlieb writes with wit and candor about succeeding William Shawn as the
editor of The New Yorker, and the challenges and satisfactions of running
America's preeminent magazine. Sixty years after joining Simon and Schuster,
Gottlieb is still at it--editing, anthologizing, and, to his surprise, writing.
But this account of a life founded upon reading is about more than the arc of a
singular career--one that also includes a lifelong involvement with the world
of dance. It's about transcendent friendships and collaborations, "elective
affinities" and family, psychoanalysis and Bakelite purses, the alchemical
relationship between writer and editor, the glory days of publishing, and-always--the sheer exhilaration of work. Photograph of Bob Gottlieb © by Jill
Krementz
Ctrl + Z Meg Leta Jones 2018-05 Jones offers insight into the digital debate
over data ownership, permanence and policy by breaking down the argument over
the controversial right to be forgotten--which would create a legal duty to
delete, hide, or anonymize information at the request of another user. She
provides guidance for a way forward. arguing that the existing perspectives are
too limited, offering easy forgetting or none at all. By looking at new
theories of privacy and organizing the many potential applications of the
right, law and technology, Jones offers a set of nuanced choices. To help us
choose, she provides a digital information life cycle, reflects on particular
legal cultures, and analyzes international interoperability. In the end, the
author claims that the right to be forgotten can be innovative, liberating, and
globally viable. --Adapted from publisher description.
Avidly Reads Board Games Eric Thurm 2019-10-08 Avidly Reads is a series of
short books about how culture makes us feel. Founded in 2012 by Sarah Blackwood
and Sarah Mesle, Avidly—an online magazine supported by the Los Angeles Review
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of Books—specializes in short-form critical essays devoted to thinking and
feeling. Avidly Reads is an exciting new series featuring books that are part
memoir, part cultural criticism, each bringing to life the author’s emotional
relationship to a cultural artifact or experience. Avidly Reads invites us to
explore the surprising pleasures and obstacles of everyday life. Writer and
critic Eric Thurm digs deep into his own experience as a board game enthusiast
to explore the emotional and social rules that games create and reveal, telling
a series of stories about a pastime that is also about relationships. From the
outdated gender roles in Life and Mystery Date to the cutthroat, capitalist
priorities of Monopoly and its socialist counterpart, Class Struggle, Thurm
thinks through his ongoing rivalries with his siblings and ponders the ways
games both upset and enforce hierarchies and relationships—from the familial to
the geopolitical. Like sitting down at the table for family game night, Board
Games is an engaging book of twists and turns, trivia, and nostalgia.
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